
 
 

With reference to the above Bid Notice published on PPRA Website on 06 July, 2020. It is to be 

promptly declared that the opening date of the technical bid of said tender / EOI has been extended till 

07 August, 2020 with the same time & place. All other terms and conditions will remain the same. 
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